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 Circular 72-2024  

    

 

                                     23 August 2024 

  
     
Dear Residents 
 

SOLAR SYSTEM LINK TO VILLAGE ELECTRICTY SUPPLY: 

Please be advised that all electricity to the Village will be switched off on Monday 26 August 2024 from 

08:00 onwards. 

This is to allow for the Solar system to be connected to the Village Electricity grid.   All electricity and the 

generator will need to be switched off to ensure it is safe for the electricians to connect the system. 

We cannot give you an indication of how long the process will take as there is lots of connecting and testing 

that will need to happen. 

As soon as they are done and the power is restored, I will send out a communication to residents via our 

WhatsApp group to advise you. 

This is our final step to getting the system connected and we wish to thank you for your patience as we 

complete this milestone project. 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 


